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Re: Water Meter Replacement Project

Dear Homeowner or Resident,

The Hicksville Water District has contracted with Saks Metering to conduct a District-wide water meter
upgrade project. Authorized installers from Saks Metering will be working in the community with photo
identification, car signs, and company uniforms to perform this important project. Typically, the upgrade
of your water meter should take no more than an hour to complete. You may experience a temporary
water disruption.

Most water meters in the Hicksville Water District are located in an outside pit, usually in front of the
property. Before turning off your water the contractor will knock on your door to notify you that the
meter is being replaced. If the water meter is located outside, residents do not have to be home to
receive the upgrade.

If your meter is located in your house or basement you will need to make an appointment with our
meter replacement contractor, SAKS Metering at 516 453-2922 day or night.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, don’t hesitate to contact the
Hicksville Water District at 516 931-0184, at any time.

We thank you, in advance, for your cooperation.



